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Angela Charles

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 1:39 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Letter re: rulemaking
Attachments: PSC 12-16-14.pdf

Please place the attached e-mail from Senator Wilton Simpson in docket correspondence consumers and their 
representatives in Docket # 140205. 
 
Thanks. 
 
From: SIMPSON.WILTON [mailto:SIMPSON.WILTON@flsenate.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 1:05 PM 
To: Art Graham 
Cc: Julie I. Brown; Braulio Baez; Eduardo Balbis; Lisa Edgar; Ronald Brisé 
Subject: Letter re: rulemaking 
 
 
Chairman Graham, 
Please see attached letter. 
Regards, 
Wilton 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
DEC 17, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 06781-14



 

 

SENATOR WILTON SIMPSON 
18th District 

THE FLORIDA SENATE 
 

Tallahassee, Florida  32399-1100 
 

   
COMMITTEES: 
Community Affairs, Chair 
Environmental Preservation and Conservation, 
   Vice Chair 
Appropriations Subcommittee on General Government 
Finance and Tax 
Judiciary 
Transportation 
 
JOINT COMMITTEE: 
Joint Legislative Auditing Committee 
 

 

 
 REPLY TO: 
   322 Senate Office Building, 404 South Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1100  (850) 487-5018 
   Post Office Box 938, Brooksville, Florida 34605 
   Post Office Box 787, New Port Richey, Florida 34656-0787  (727) 816-1120  FAX: (888) 263-4821 
 

Senate’s Website:  www.flsenate.gov 
 
 

 ANDY GARDINER GARRETT RICHTER 
 President of the Senate President Pro Tempore 
 

 
December 16, 2014 
 
Chairman Art Graham 
Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
Chairman Graham, 
 
Earlier this month, your staff released recommendations relating to the proposed rule on the 
water/wastewater customer revocation statute. This rule will implement Senate Bill 272 that passed 
during the 2014 Session. My understanding is that you will review these recommendations on 
Thursday, December 18.   
 
The Office of Public Counsel (OPC) submitted comments on this issue. As the author of the law 
that is being implemented, I wanted to ensure that the commission was aware that the OPC’s 
comments directly reflect the legislative intent with which this statute was written and respectfully 
request that the commission carefully review the staff recommendations that differ from OPC’s 
comments. Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Regards, 
 

 
Wilton Simpson 
 Senator, 18th District 
 
 
cc:       Commissioner Lisa Polak Edgar 
 Commissioner Ronald A. Brisé 
 Commissioner Eduardo E. Balbis 
 Commissioner Julie I. Brown 
 Executive Director Braulio Baez 




